
THOMAS TOWNSHIP 
SAGINAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
JULY 1, 2024 

7:00 P.M. MICHIGAN TIME 
8215 SHIELDS DRIVE, SAGINAW, MICHIGAN 48609 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – INTERLOCAL URBAN COOPERATION 

AGREEMENT WITH RICHLAND TOWNSHIP FOR EXTENSION OF WATER AND 
SEWER UNDER THE URBAN COOPERATION ACT 

 
The Thomas Township Board will hold a public hearing to consider whether to enter into an Urban 
Cooperation Agreement, MCL 124.501 et seq. with Richland Township for the purpose of 
providing water and sewer service to Parcel No. 22-12-2-24-10020-001, located within Richland 
Township. The public hearing will occur at the regularly scheduled meeting of the Township Board 
held on July 1, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the Thomas Township Public Safety Building (8215 Shields 
Drive, Saginaw, Michigan 48609). A copy of the Urban Cooperation Agreement is available on 
request to the Township Clerk using the contact information below. 
 
Any resident, taxpayer, or member of the public may appear and be heard at the public hearing by: 
(1) attending the public hearing in-person at the Township Public Safety Building and making 
comment; or (2) submitting written comments to the Township Deputy Clerk at 249 N Miller 
Road, Saginaw, Michigan 48609 or by e-mail to clerk@thomastwp.org prior to the hearing. 
 
Thomas Township will provide auxiliary aids or services to individuals with disabilities. If you 
need such services, contact the Township Manager’s offices at 249 N. Miller Road, Saginaw, MI 
48609, or contact the Clerk at the e-mail address and/or the telephone number below. Please use 
the contact information below to contact the Township with any other questions during ordinary 
business hours (in-person hours 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., M-F, phone hours 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. M-F). 
 
 

 
Michael Thayer 

Thomas Township Clerk 
(989) 781-0150 

clerk@thomastwp.org  
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